
 

 

 

 

There is a festive feel in school this week! Thank you to the staff who stayed later on Monday and put 

up the decorations. The main highlight of this week by far has been the Lower School production of 

‘Stable by Starlight’. The children have been absolutely fantastic with wonderful singing and acting 

and we are looking forward to our final performance this afternoon. We are so proud of them all.  

If your child is performing at the carol concert next week, you will have a letter. You are all very 

welcome to come to St Sampson’s Church at 6:30pm on Thursday, 13th December.  Jennifer Bayne 
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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Jenna & Connor     Puffins – Matilda & Isabelle   Woodpeckers – Viola & Finley 

2L – Freddie & Eloise 2S – Casey & Judith 

3/4B – Harvey & Miley  3/4O – Faith & Sienna  3/4W – Sienna & Mary 

5C – Daisy & Jack  5R – Libby & Hannah 

6B – Brooke & Mikail  6R – Macy & Harvey 

 

Class Parties Next Two Weeks 

Each class will be having their Christmas party over the next two weeks (dates on the calendar).  

Please can your child come to school in their school uniform but bring their party clothes with 

them. After lunch, the children can get changed in to their party clothes and their teachers will 

put on a party in the hall with all the usual party games and festive fun as well as a party tea.  

 

FSSA Cake Sale - TOMORROW after school 

Cake donations from the lower school please (no nuts). All welcome to buy! 
Don’t forget that all raffle tickets need to be in by this date too for a chance to win the 

wonderful Christmas Hamper! 

 

 

McFarlane Window Competition for St Sampson’s Pupils 

The closing date for entry to the McFarlane’s ‘Santa’s Grotto’ competition is on Monday, 10th 

December. There are prizes for each year group and then an overall prize for the Lower & Upper 

school. Spare entry forms can be collected from the office.  
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